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July 28, 2005 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation and Discussion with Bill Drummond 
 
 
Bill Drummond, the Manager of the Western Montana Electric G&T Cooperative, will talk with 
the Council Tuesday afternoon in Missoula.  The Western Montana Electric G&T Coop is 
located in Missoula.  Bill Drummond is a veteran of regional energy issues and has been an 
active participant in Council activities for many years. 
 
Bill would like to brief the Council on current issues and activities in Montana.  In addition, he is 
likely to have some views on regional issues that the Council is currently involved in.  In 
particular, he would like to talk about regional transmission issues and the development of the 
Grid West and the Transmission Issues Group (TIG) proposals.  He may also have some 
comments to share on the Regional Dialogue issues, including possible allocation of the 
Bonneville system. 
 
Bill hopes there will be an opportunity for a conversation with Council members during or 
following his presentation. 
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